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Mid-Year System Priorities 
During the January 28th Board 
Meeting, Director of Education 
John Crocco shared with 
Trustees the achievement, to 
date, of the 2013-2014 System 
Priorities.

T h e  N i a g a r a  C a t h o l i c  
Strategic Directions Priority 
Indicators 2013-2014 are 
designed to provide the annual 
focus for the system, towards 
achieving the outcomes of the 
Niagara Catholic Vision 2020 
Strategic Plan. 

As we approached the 
approximate mid-point of the 
s c h o o l  y e a r ,  S e n i o r  
A d m i n i s t r a t i v e  C o u n c i l  
conducted its annual mid-year 
review of the progress in 
achie v ing  e ach  S trate g ic  
D i r e c t i o n  a n d  E n a b l i n g  
Strategy. These reports were 
r e v i e w e d  b y  S e n i o r  
A d m i n i s t r a t i v e  C o u n c i l ,  
administrators and Board staff 
prior to submission to Trustees.

The Director and Senior 
Staff will present the contents of 
the  completed repor t  to  
Principals during the February 
Director’s Meeting. Principals 
will then share this information 
with the staff at their schools.

To review the 2013-2014 
Mid-Year Progress Report, 
please visit the Meetings section 
o f  t h e  B o a r d  w e b s i t e ,  
niagaracatholic.ca, click on 
the section for Board and look 
for the January 28th agenda. 

It will also be posted in the 
Director’s Area of the Board 
website by mid-February.

Students Share Dominican Experience with Trustees and Senior Staff

During the January 28th Board Meeting, students who participated in the Niagara Catholic 
International Co-operative Experience in Portsmouth, Dominica, from September through 
December, 2014, shared their experiences with Trustees and Senior Staff. 

While in Dominica, the students engaged in a number of different co-operative experiences, 
including working at a home for senior citizens, a centre for at-risk youth and in schools and 
libraries with elementary students. While they were there, the students earned seven 
academic credits. During the presentation to the Board, students spoke about the many ways 
this experience, which is unique in the Province of Ontario, changed their lives because it gave 
them a new perspective on the way in which students live in different parts of the world. They 
also talked about being moved by the close bonds they formed with the residents in Dominica.

This was the third Niagara Catholic International Co-operative Experience, and the second 
time students studied in Dominica. While they were there, the students were under the care 
and instruction of Jason Benoit, a teacher at Lakeshore Catholic High School, and Amber 
Benoit, a teacher at Saint Michael  Catholic High School.

The Niagara Catholic International Co-operative Experience Program is available to all 
secondary school students throughout Niagara Catholic.

The 11 Niagara Catholic students who travelled to Dominica for the three-month Niagara Catholic 
International Co-operative Experience Program became very attached to the youngsters they worked with 
at schools in the Caribbean nation. Five students attended the January 28th Board meeting to share their 
experiences with Trustees and Senior Staff .


































































